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*UPDATE LTC/AL Single Site Initiative Transition Update on Wage Levelling - Ministry of Health (MOH) 

 Please see attached letter from MOH regarding Single Site Orders 

 The letter is an update following the expiry of the COVID-19 Related Measures Act (CRMA), and the 

rescinding of the Facility Staff Assignment Order (the Order) on December 31, 2022.  

 Effective January 1, 2023, staff movement between these facilities is no longer restricted. 

 If you have additional questions, please contact Hlth.LabourAndAgreements@gov.bc.ca  
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